
BRITANNIA NEWS UPDATES  

FOR FAMILIES  
 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 18th, 2020 
 

 

Hello Britannia Parents and Guardians, 

 

6 ITEMS IN THIS E-BULLETIN 

1. Student Daily Health Assessment – Revised  
2. Timetable, Class and Quarter System Schedule Information 
3. Technology for Students 
4. Britannia Lunch Program 
5. Britannia Study Hall 
6. School Calendar of Events 

  

1. Student Daily Health Assessment – Revised  

The Student Daily Health Assessment form that was sent home to all students has been revised at the 
direction of Vancouver Coastal Health. Please take the time to read through this document as the 
criteria have changed. Please discard the old form. The new form may be found here and a hard copy 
will be sent home with students on Monday. 
For more health information please refer to the Health and Safety Reminders page of the Britannia 
website,  the COVID-19 Updates page on the VSB website and the Vancouver Coastal Health COVID-
19 Information website. 

  

2. Timetable, Class and Quarter System Schedule Information 

2020-2021 School Year Information has been posted on the Britannia website about the structure of 
our Timetable including daily schedules, Quarter schedules and flex schedules. 

  

3. Technology for Students 

Students needing technology for remote sessions, can request a laptop. Connect with counsellor. 
Grade 8 I-P surname and Grade 12         Ms. Kaitlee Simonson ksimonson@vsb.bc.ca  
Grade 8 A-H surname and Grade 11       Ms. Joann Liu jsliu@vsb.bc.ca  
International students and Grade 10        Mr. Mike Wiskar mwiskar@vsb.bc.ca  
Grade 8 R-Z surname and Grade 9          Ms. Michelle Roberts mroberts@vsb.bc.ca  

  

4. Britannia Lunch Program 

Lunch will be available as of September 21st for all students who signed up for the lunch program. 
Students are asked to pick up their lunch at the outside doors of the cafeteria from 10:25-10:40, 11:30-
12:00 or 1:00-1:15. We have three times so that students whose classes are in the morning or 
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afternoon can pick up their lunch just before or just after their class. If your child would like to join the 
lunch program but lost the form, we have more in the office.   
Should you have any pressing concerns or needs including food and groceries, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s grade counsellor or program teacher. 

  

5. Britannia Study Hall 

Students who are unable to access Wifi or technology at home are welcome to go to the Britannia 
Study Hall starting Wednesday, September 23 at the following times and locations:   

8:40 to 10:25 Library 

10:30 to 11:30 Rm 315 

12:15 to 1:15 Rm 315 

1:18 to 3:03 Rm 315 

  

6. School Calendar of Events 

Sept 25 – Pro D Day – Classes not in session 
Sept 29 – Photo Day 
Sept 30 – Orange Shirt Day at Brit 

  
Britannia Full Year Calendar is found here: 
http://britannia.vsb.bc.ca/homepage/Yearly%20Calendar.pdf  

 

Take care, 

The Brit Admin 
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